
 

 

 

Conference Statement on Uruguayan Carrier Development 

69th Annual IFALPA Conference – Panama City, Panama 

31 of March 2014 

The International Federation of Air Line Pilot´s Associations (IFALPA) expresses its strong 
support for the development of a new Uruguayan carrier, ALAS URUGUAY that restores 
Uruguay´s aerial connectivity within the region and with the rest of the world. 
 
This will allow new jobs to be created for the pilots who have been unemployed since the 
abrupt closure of PLUNA back in July 2012. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note to Editors: The International Federation of Air Line Pilots’ Associations represents in excess of 100,000 pilots in more than 
100 countries world-wide. IFALPA’s mission is to be the global voice of airline pilots, promoting the highest level of aviation 

safety and security world-wide and providing services, support and representation to all of its Member Associations. 
See the Federation website www.ifalpa.org 

For more information contact Valerie McLeod, IFALPA Communications Coordinator, at tel +1 514 419 1191 or 
valeriemcleod@ifalpa.org 
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